
Penicuik High School 
 Wednesday 24 May 2023        

Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 
 
S1-S3 ATHLETICS FINALS 
Pupils who have signed up for the athletics finals on Wednesday 24 May should come 
straight to PE after lunch to be registered.  Please remember full PE kit and water. 
PE department 
 
VANDALISM 
Once again we have suffered unnecessary vandalism in the Green seat toilets and they are 
currently closed. I will now have to spend money fixing them which takes money away from 
supporting your education.  
If anyone has any information about this damage please speak to a staff member in 
confidence. We will also be looking at CCTV cameras in relation to who has entered the 
toilets during the time period involved. 
Thank you 
Mr Biddick 
 
BAKE SALE 
At break time on Thursday 25 May there will be a bake sale in the link corridor. 
S6 Prom Committee 
  
SQA EXAMINATIOINS - Updated 
Please be aware that our SQA exams have now started.  Various rooms around the school 
are being used for exams therefore students should make a conscious effort to move around 
the building quietly.  If there is a 'no entry' sign on a classroom door please follow this 
instruction.  The assembly hall is our main exam room.  This means the corridor behind the 
hall should not be used and will have no entry signs.  Under no circumstances should any 
student be in this corridor or be accessing the stage.  In addition to this, students should 
only use the main front corridor (which runs from TLC along to the janitors office) if 
they need to access the office - please use the side stairs and go along the first floor 
instead).  The main stairs should not be used.   
 
YOUNG AMBASSADOR APPLICATIONS 2023 - OPEN 
Open to pupils who are in S4-S6 from August 2023 
Have you got what it takes to promote sport and motivate other young people to get involved 
in your school? 
Want to be part of the next generation of young leaders promoting sport in your school? 
  
Ability to influence others 
Ability to raise the profile of sport in your school 
Excellent communication skills 
Ability to show initiative 
 
Be a role model to others organised, with good time management skills 
This is a great opportunity to work with your Active Schools Coordinator, get more involved in 
the PE Dept and shape sport in your school.  
For more information and to collect an application please visit the PE department, application 
deadline is Friday 16 June. 
 


